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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Spencer Collins

8090 nw ridgewood dr

Corvallis, OR 97330

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

Access into this wilderness area is important to so many people who are trying to benefit from our public lands.

Limiting access to a permit basis would restrict this access to most of these people. Lets keep access open and

permits out!

 

 

Sincerely,

Spencer Collins

 


